
 

 

 
When John Proctor read Fred Perry’s confirmation that they were to refurbish their store on Bridlesmith Gate in 
Nottingham he vowed to visit the shop and buy a shirt – the picture shows that he has kept his word!  
 
At FHP we commend Fred Perry for taking such a positive move on Bridlesmith Gate.  
 
This refit, together with the opening of the Bravissimo unit next door, are both great news for this part of the city.  
 
 
Contact: John Proctor  
Tel:          0115 950 7577 
Email:     johnp@fhp.co.uk  
 
Date: August 2020 
 
 

KEPT MY WORD! 

 

mailto:johnp@fhp.co.uk

